Minutes - AOF Board Meeting, July 12, 2022
Pam, Roger, Ken, Ruth, Christine, Kayleigh, Mynga, and Fran attended the meeting. Pam called the meeting to order at 7:06 p.m.
Old Business
1. Reviewed and approved May 2022 meeting minutes.
2. Reviewed and approved treasurer’s report. As of June 30, 2022, general fund balance is $9369.32, a smidgen down from last month.
3. July 31 general meeting – Possible presenters: Pam will call Darien Delu (WILPF), Judy Saint (“I’m Secular and I vote” billboard person), and David Disken (to speak about Freethought Day). Mynga generously offered to present for about 20 minutes on “Public Schools are not Atheist Schools” in the event a speaker is a no- show. Mynga asked that a summary of her presentation be included in the newsletter following her presentation. 
4. Follow up (Rae and Christine) - Contacting the two high school SSA chapters to find out what kind of help they can use from AOF – Christine and Rae will do. 
5. Follow-up (Ruth): AOF Google phone number – no voice mail messages received. Ruth will re-verify whether any voice mail messages have been received. If so, she will access them.
6. Mynga mailed newsletters to Peggy Lucas but has not heard from her.
7. Follow-up (Fran) – He will responded to letters we received from an incarcerated person by providing websites for freethought groups in the area. The incarcerated person asked that we contact him by signing up for GTL (Global Telephone Link) that charges 2.5 cents per minute for phone calls. We agreed not to do this. 
8. We have an old Facebook group and a newer Facebook page. Links to the sites are on the AOF website. Kayleigh will post July meeting info as soon as it is finalized. 
New Business

1. Sunday, October 9, 2022, Freethought Day - table. Supplies include AOF sign, brochures and refrigerator magnets on trays, bowl of candy, brown paper table cover, yellow and blue crepe paper streamers, tape. Mynga will have her own table this year focused on education.
2. Advertise Freethought Day and our AOF Table. We will solicit table volunteers through a) Pam - sign-up sheet at July general meeting, b) Ken - email request for volunteers, and c) Ken - September newsletter. We will ask members to sign up for a one hour shift of their choice at our table. The goal is to get them involved.
3. Future meetings – August: naturalview.org website by Paul Storey and Alex, September: annual picnic at the same park as last year, October: Sean O’Brien’s Portable Poe Show with member Halloween costumes (“admired but not required”)
4. Next board meeting is September 13. Since the room at Raley’s at Fair Oaks and Howe Avenue had loud background noise, Pam and Roger will check out rental spaces at other Raley’s locations.
5.  Open discussion - none
The meeting was adjourned at 8:04 p.m.
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